Executive Board Meeting 3/30/09

1. Rick Wise discussed Little David working party 15 April. The time will be given at the
meeting, should take about 2 hours.

2. Rick Carlson had nothing

3, Paul Viering was asked about the light weight jackets, he can order them.

4. Terry Thrump said the Holland Club presentation will be at the next meeting. We will
have 5 presentations.

5. Stan stated we have 2 candidates for base commander and 1 for treasurer.

6. Jim Yates informed committee that we will present 6 scholarships this meeting, 1 for
$1000 and 5 for $500. He went over the criteria for picking the recipients.

7. Nick Nichols talked about Carol Hix and a couple other people and thanked people for
visits.

8. Rick Collins echoed Jim Yates’ comments about the scholarships.

9. Steve Nelms went over:

A. “The Eternal Patrol” board for past members.

B. Guest speaker for this meeting

C. After Battery will stay the same after the base election.



